
 
 

CONDOVER PARISH NEIGHBOURHOOD PLAN CONSULTATION RESPONSES 
 

In October 2018, the Parish 
Council asked residents to tell 
us their views on aspects of 
community life.  
 
These pages summarise the 
responses you gave in your 
village area of Ryton  

 

 
 
 
 
 

We wanted to understand the 
things you like best about 
living in the Parish, the things 
we should include in the 
Neighbourhood Plan keep and 
support 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 

We asked what you 
thought needed 
improving in the Parish 
that we may be able to 
address over the coming 
years through the 
Neighbourhood Plan 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
RYTON RESIDENTS SAID ……. 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

Parish amenities will be 
an important part of the 
Neighbourhood Plan and 
we wanted to understand 
how much they are being 
used. 

 
 
 

Like many rural areas, 
traffic and transport issues 
are important to local 
residents and will form 
part of the 
Neighbourhood Plan. In 
Condover, this is what you 
thought. 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Much of community life 
revolves around leisure 
and the facilities we have 
available. We asked what 
you think about existing 
leisure opportunities and 
local facilities.   
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
RYTON RESIDENTS SAID ……. 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 
We asked what you think 
about the heritage and  
natural environment of the 
Parish is. We can include this 
in the Neighbourhood Plan 

Housing development is 
central to the 
Neighbourhood Plan. We 
asked you for some ‘first 
thoughts’. We will be asking 
you more about housing in 
particular over the coming 
months, to properly 
understand how much and 
what type of new 
development there should 
be, and where it should go.    

 

 

 

Thank you to everyone who filled out the Community Consultation in October last year. 
The information you gave us was very helpful and important in the development of the 
Condover Parish Neighbourhood Plan. To see a full copy of the Consultation Report, 
please contact the Parish Clerk at the Parish Office in Dorrington Village Hall or email: 
condoverpc@gmail.com 
 
There will be lots more opportunities to be involved with the Neighbourhood Plan the 
coming months. Please do get involved – this is a Plan for all of us and will affect 
everyone over the next 10 – 15 years. We want to ensure young people and local 
businesses are included too. Information and events will be on the Parish noticeboards, 
on ‘Nextdoor’ and in the Condover Parish Council e-newsletter 
 

 
 
 

mailto:condoverpc@gmail.com

